November 5, 2020
Dear Megan Yartz and the Xybix team,

Thank you for your amazing service and fantastic product. Our communication center remodel turned out
fantastic and the Xybix team was great to work with from start to finish. The design team worked and reworked
to make sure we had what we needed, and the install team was efficient and very friendly.

I appreciate how patient your team was while we worked through the details of our project and your expertise
to ensure we stayed within budget. Our communication center staff love the new stations and the ergonomic
features that give them options to be more comfortable. The stations look incredible and are such a welcome
upgrade in our communication center. Thank you all for your amazing product and fantastic customer service.

Sincerely,

Myriah Arthur

Director of Communications



